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Policy
The GPA of an earned Master’s degree will not be calculated into the GPA of subsequent

graduate courses/program. At the undergraduate level, the GPA of an earned baccalaureate
degree is discrete form the GPA of any post-baccalaureate work that the student undertakes.
This proposed policy would extend this practice so that, after earning a Master’s degree, the
GPA of that degree is kept discrete and not used in the calculation of a second graduate
program GPA.

[Implementation date: Graduation December 2012]



